
	2024 IEBC CODE ADOPTION MEETING


	Attendees: Paul Gordon, Stacey Haltom, Aaron Viviano, Dan Warrell, Emilio Lozada



	 Call to order

	On 3-13-24, Paul Gordon sent an email to the following members-  Aaron Viviano, Dan Warrell, Emelio Lozada,  and Stacey Haltom, requesting an electronic vote.


	 New business

	Paul's email proposed that rather than meeting in person, we vote electronically on the 2024 IEBC amendments. His email proposed that we carry forward the 2018 amendments to sections 301.6 and 902.1 of the IEBC, with no additional amendments to the 2024 code. 


	 Adjournment

	a. All voting members (Aaron Viviano, Dan Warrell, and Emilio Lozada) sent an email response stating that they are in favor of carrying forward the 2018 amendments to sections 301.6 and 902.1 of the IEBC, with no additional amendments to the 2024 code. 
b. All voting members are in favor, meeting adjourned. 




	




